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Dear All 

 

LADBROOKE JMI SCHOOL 2016/17 

 

Another successful school year at Ladbrooke has come to an end.  It has been successful in terms of academic 

progress and achievement throughout the school.  As importantly, it has also been a success in terms of 

developing and shaping our children and preparing them for the future.   

 

We would particularly like to thank Miss Webster and all the school staff who have worked exceptionally hard 

during the year.  We say goodbye to Ms Fisher and thank her for her valuable contribution to the school and 

wish her very best for the future.   

 

A key event during the school year was obviously the Ofsted inspection in which we were rated as ‘good’.  

There are of course some areas where we can improve and we are and will continue to make continuous 

progress wherever possible.  An area for improvement noted in their report was the Early Years outdoor 

facilities.  An exciting project to overhaul the garden in the Nursery was already in the School plan at the time 

of the Inspection and has since been completed.  Please do go and have a look, as it is now a really great place 

for our younger pupils to learn and develop.  One area in which we do need to improve is our attendance and 

the continued help of parents and guardians would be greatly appreciated for the benefit of the children.   

 

As we said last year, the school has a major impact on the education of the children, but it is also the support of 

parents, guardians and others outside of school that really helps to shape the future of our children.  We would 

also like to thank FOLS for their sterling work fund raising and organising various events and activities 

throughout the year.   

 

And our fantastic children?  Congratulations for all your hard work.  Hopefully you have learnt loads of 

important and interesting things and had fun along the way! 

 

The Governing Body has prepared an Annual Report which is on the website and this sets out our work during 

the last year.  We believe we have a good well rounded Governing Body that fulfils its functions in a rigorous 

way, though we are by no means complacent.  If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to 

ask! 

 

We hope everyone has a lovely Summer holiday.  Good luck to all those in Year 6 that are moving on to 

Secondary School and we look forward to seeing everyone else in September!  Let’s continue to ‘Work 

Together, Achieve Together!’ 

 

Governing Body 

Ladbrooke JMI School 

 

 


